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Nobody in their right mind would place such a facility within close proximity to schools with young children, 
vineyards and pasture animals. I remember reading in a local magazine that the southern highlands was an 
area of outstanding natural beauty - how could you possibly give the OK to ruin such a lovely area!  

To make matters worse the company Plasrefine has no history of plastics processing yet their facility would be 
placed in the water catchment area for both Sydney and Goulburn.  

I was under the impression that we had an EPA to protect areas like this from such impacts and devastation - 
where are they?  

And also where are our rights as local taxpaying residents? 
 

 




